Georgia-Pacific Corporation P.0. Box 367

Jarrvan, Virginia 23867
Telephone (804) 535-8541

May 26, 1987

United States Nuclear
Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

RE: Control Number 251566

Attn: Glenda Jackson

Dear Ms. Jackson:

With reference to your letter dated 5-20-87, Control No. 251566,

attached is check for the amount required ($60.00) to amend our

material license 45-18285-01.

Very truly yours,
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